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26 May 2020 

 

Dear  
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information relating to Free School Meals during lockdown. 
 
You have requested the following information: 
 

Since the schools shut-down on March 20, please can you tell me how many 
children and families have benefited from provisions to enable them to continue to 
have free school meals whilst they stay at home. 
 
Please can you specify the type of provision (eg weekly shopping voucher or meals 
provided for collection or delivery) and the associated costs and/or amounts 
claimed for the period up to the most recent date available. 
 
We do not hold all the information requested and we are therefore advising you as per 
Section 1(1) of the Act. 
 
You may wish to contact schools to request this information.  Their contact details can be 
found at the link below: 
 
 https://www.coventry.gov.uk/schoolcontactdetails 
 
 
 
 




